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Pesticide Information Request Response 
Arid Southwest IPM Network 
Arizona Pest Management Center 
September 14, 2009 
 
Data Request: Dimethoate IRED 
Date Sent: August 4, 2009 
Comments Due: September 12, 2009 
 
Process / Data Sources: Al Fournier of the Arizona Pest Management Center (APMC) 
coordinated input on a dimethoate information request in January 2006. In response to this 
follow up request, Fournier solicited additional input from Arizona IPM Specialists and  
forwarded the request to Arid Southwest IPM Network partners at New Mexico State University, 
University of California Cooperative Extension and University of Nevada Reno. No additional 
information on dimethoate use patterns or stakeholder concerns beyond what was gathered in 
January was received. Therefore, no formal response to this issue was provided by the Arizona 
Pest Management Center on this date. Please see the response dated 1/9/06 on our website for the 
previous stakeholder response for this active ingredient.  


